
 

 
 

Stars of the month! 

Mila for making amazing ani-

mals. 

Jake for making fantastic mon-

keys and snakes for our jungle 

  

  
Hello everyone! 

Over the past few weeks, we decorated lovely pots for Mother’s Day with 

some herbs inside. We made awesome cards, bunch of flowers, badges, and 

placemats for our Mum’s too. I hope all the Mother’s loved them.  

It was the first Mother’s Day without my Mum, it was a bad day. I just want to say 

Thank You to everyone for their support and love.  

 

We had the pupil free day last week. We had a blast doing lots of different activities. 

We made bags out of pillowcases, we decorated wooden birds, we played with new 

yellow kinetic sand and many more. After we made the bags out of pillow cases they 

filled the bags with toys and some of the children wore their bags as caps the rest of 

the day.  

Over the holidays, my dad put some wheels on a shelf. Ta-Da And now we have a 

recycled art trolley. So if anyone had an small/medium boxes, or any interesting ma-

terials that children could use to create amazing things.  

 

Don’t forget Vacation Care bookings now open! 

 

Thank you again to everyone who donated to our community project! 

Thank you so much & see you next time, Amy (TheirCare Coordinator) 

Contact Details 

Service phone: 

0418 757 221 

  

Theircare: 

1300072410. 
  

Theircare email: in-

fo@theircare.com.au 

Details & Calendar Info 

Pupil Free Days: 

6:30am to 6:00pm 

  

Before School Care: 

6:30 - 8:45am 

 

After School Care: 

3:30 - 6:00pm 

Community Project: 

We will be making activity bags 

for the Children’s ward at the 

Box Hill Hospital. 

  

We would love it if people could 

donate pencils, textas, colouring 

books, small teddies and paper 

bags with handles. 

  

            

Ella, Mylie, Eleanor- 

Helping everyone  

 

Patrick made this amazing Dinosaur  

scene with all materials from recycled 
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